
 

AUGUST 29, 2025 
• Diversity Club starts next week! What is Diversity Club? Diversity Club is a place where students can 

come together to celebrate all the different backgrounds, cultures, and identities that make up our 

school and the world. At our first meeting, we'll be talking about all sorts of interesting topics and 

planning some fun activities throughout the year. AND, YES, there will be donuts! 

So, if you're interested in having a donut, making new friends, and celebrating what makes everyone 

unique, you should come check out our first meeting on Wednesday, September 3rd at 7:30am in 

Mrs. Panega’s classroom (room 221)! Contact Mr. Panega or Mrs. Panega for more information! 

 

• FALL Tryouts will be after school on Tuesday, September 2nd from 3 to 4:45 P.M. Come with  

a charged Chromebook! 

 

• Attention 6th, 7th and 8th graders...the first session of our E-Sports club is next Thursday! This 

session of E-Sports club features Nintendo Switch games, and is open to the first 16 students who sign 

up. We provide the gaming equipment and the games, so all you need to do is sign up and show up! 

The sign-up link is now available on the WJHS Webpage...just click the E-Sports banner, or navigate 

to the Clubs section, and click on E-Sports. We'll meet after school, beginning Thursday, Sep. 4th,  

and meet thereafter on Tuesdays and Thursdays. So, sign up today for E-Sports club, as there are only 

7 slots remaining, and they will go fast. See Mr. Gorey in the LC with any questions. (This form is for 

students to fill out) 


